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To: rachel.miller-fireton@goodhealthgym.com 

From: jamiefrost1234@gmail.com 

Subject: Thank you for the opportunity to interview 

Dear Ms. Miller-Fireton: 

Thank you for taking the time to meet with me this morning. I also appreciated the tour of the gym and 

meeting some of your team members (both at the front desk and throughout the gym). I can tell that your 

employees enjoy what they do, and their energy and enthusiasm clearly makes Good Health Gym a 

positive, inviting place for your clients and guests. 

I hope that my experience and qualifications meet your need for the Front Desk Attendant (part-time) 

position, and I look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

Jamie Frost 


